Oasis Woodview Newsletter

Friday 6th January 2023





IN THIS ISSUE

Principal: Mr Broadfield

Dear parents and carers,

As the new year begins, we at Oasis Academy Woodview School would like to extend our warmest wishes to you and your family. We hope that this new year brings you health, happiness, and success.

I am pleased to report that our pupils have made an excellent start to the year. They have settled into their routines and are already showing great progress in their work. I am confident that this year will be a productive and fulfilling one for them.

I would also like to take this opportunity to express our gratitude to the year 3 parents who attended our recent parent workshop. Your support and involvement are invaluable to your children's education, and we appreciate your efforts to be actively engaged in their learning journey.

Thank you for entrusting your children to us and for your continued support of our school.

We look forward to a wonderful year ahead.

Sincerely, Mr Broadfield



Spring Term Dates

Term Starts: Tuesday 3rd January 2023

Term Ends Friday 17th February 2023

Term Starts: Monday 27th February 2023 to Friday 31st

March 2023

Easter Holiday: Monday 3rd April to Friday 14th April 2023



Follow us on Twitter @oasisacademywoo



Helping your child at home

Scan the QR code to see the curriculum overview on our website. We are in term 3.



Parents Workshops

| Date | Subject |
|-------------------|--------------------|
| 12.01.23 – 9:15am | KS1 Family Phonics |
| 19.01.23 – 9:15am | SEND |
| 26.01.23 – 9:15am | KS1 Maths |
| 02.02.23 – 9:15am | E Safety |
| 09.02.23 - 9:15am | Year 6 SATs |

Reminders

Swimming will resume next Tuesday for Year 3. Please remember to send children with a towel and underwear in their bags.

Tuesday 10th January - Reception and Year1 trip to see the Gruffalo Tuesday 10th January - 6H Trip to the Back 2 Back houses